
Dear Parents,

REMINDER:  No School tomorrow, Friday, 10/23. 
Cold Weather Protocol:  Beginning Monday, 10/26 we will be revising the morning drop off procedures.  Parents will
pull up to the designated entrance where students will exit the car and go to their entrance door for temperature scan
and well-being check.  Parents must remain in line until they are given the ok to proceed from the staff member
who is doing the morning check at the door.  We appreciate your cooperation as we move to this new format.
COVID Protocol Reminders:  Thank you to all of our families for following the protocols put in place to keep our
students, staff and families safe while we continue with successful in-person learning.  We have now been in school for
nine weeks and need to remain vigilant in our efforts to continue following these protocols.  Please read the attachment
to today’s email for reminders on these guidelines.
Halloween Week:  Please see the flyer in this week’s mail for details on the events planned for next week! Costumes
or black/orange attire will be allowed to be worn for the school day on Friday, October 30th.  Please Note:  No costume
masks may be worn – daily face covering masks are still required.  Accessories such as wands, weapons, etc. are not
allowed.  Costumes and black/orange attire must be school appropriate.  No scary, bloody or gory costumes will be
allowed.  If you have costume questions, please contact your student’s teacher or Mrs. Potenza.
School Picture Retake Day is Wednesday, 10/28:  Students who are new or were absent on the original picture day
may have their picture taken this day.  A prepaid order form is attached to this email – please note, the ordering code
for this day is different than the original code.  If a student had their picture taken and needs a retake, the original
package must be returned to the school office in its entirety prior to 10/28.  A new picture will be taken and the
package will be reprinted with the retake image.  Students who are having a picture taken should wear their
“picture day clothes” to school and change into their “pajama day” clothes afterward.
Book Swap:  Is going on now through Monday, 10/26 for remote learners in grades 5,7 and 8.  Students may drop
their current novel off at school and pick up their new one.  Marked baskets are located at the school doors.
Upcoming calendar reminders: 

11/6: Trimester I ends.
11/13:  No School.  Teacher Professional Development Day.
11/19:  Parent-Teacher Conferences 4:00 – 8:00 PM (Remote).
11/20:  2:00 PM dismissal.  Parent-Teacher Conferences 3:00 – 8:00 PM (Remote).
11/23-11/27:  No School.  Thanksgiving break.

Thank you for your continued support.
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